
 

 

 

 

 

 
Up to $10,000 

 

BURGLARY OF SWEET HOME, ARKANSAS  
POST OFFICE 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information 
leading to the arrest and conviction of the suspect(s) who burglarized the Sweet Home, 
Arkansas Post Office.  
 
Postal Inspectors are seeking the public’s assistance in identifying those responsible for the 
burglary of the Sweet Home, AR Post Office, located at 7010 Highway 365 S., Sweet Home, 
AR 72164. The burglary occurred between the hours of 4:00AM and 4:30AM on Sunday, May 
31, 2020. 
 
Burglary of a post office is a federal offense, under Title 18, United States Code, Section 2115. 
Persons convicted of this charge may face up to five years in federal prison and fines of up to 
$250,000. 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE INDIVIDUALS YOURSELF 
 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 501-955-6230 

or 877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 
Reference Case Number: 3083720 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 

 

 




